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OFFICE OF
GENERAL COUNSEL

July 27, 2018

John B. Hurst

Graves Garrett LL.C

1100 Main Street, Suite 2700
Kansas City, MO 64105

Re:  Freedom of Information Act Appeal No. EPA-HQ-2018-009851 (Request No.
EPA-HQ-2018-002024

Dear Mr. Hurst:

This letter is being sent to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act Appeal
received by the Agency on July 3, 2018. Your appeal is being assigned to an attorney in the
Office of General Counsel for processing. If you have a question regarding the status of your
appeal, please contact me at blair.shirleyi@epa.gov so that I may assist you.

Sincerely,
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Shirley Blair
General Law Office
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